
Thank you for your support!

Sincerely, 

Toy Drive Committee

It’s that time of the year to 
spread joy! 

We are collecting 
unwrapped toys for 

children. 
These toys will be for 
children ranging in 

ages 5 to 14. Make sure the 
toys are new and 

unwrapped. 
Please send the unwrapped 

toys with your child.

December 2nd  through December 11th.

BridgePrep of Village Green 

Toy Drive

Dear BridgePrep of  
Village Green Families,


